[~ 3l

70606021

DR

May 29, 1997

Mr. D. M. Smith, President
PECO wuclear

Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P. O. Box 195

Wayne, PA 19087-0195

SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR WITHHOLDING OF AN INVESTIGATION REPORT
LIMERICK GENERATING STATION - UNITS 1 & 2

Dear Mr. Smith:

This responds to the letter dated May 8, 1997, from Mr. Walter MacFarland, that provided
a redacted version of a PECO internal investigation report and an affadavit attesting as tc
why the redacted portions should be withheld from public disclosure. We have reviewed
the report and the affadavit and agree that withhoiding of the redacted information is
appropriate.

We are placing the May 8, 1297, letter and the redacted investigation report in the Public
Document Room.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (610) 337-5359.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

James T. Wiggins, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos. 50-352; 50-353
Enclosure: Letter dated May 8, 1997 frorn W. MacFarland to H. Miller (Redacted)

cc wiencl:

G. A. Hunger, Jr., Chairman, Nuclesr Review Board and Director - Licensing

W. MacFarland, Vice President - Limerick Generating Station

J. L. Kantner, Manager, Experience Assessment

Secretary, Nuclear Committee of the Board

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania o
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Distribution w/encl:

J. Wiggins, DRS

J. B. Fewell, RC

Region | Docket Room (with concurrences)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
PUBLIC

K. Gallagher, DRP

D. Screnci, PAO

NRC Resident Inspector

W. Dean, OEDO

F. Rinaldi, NRR

J. Stolz, PDI-2, NRR

Inspection Program Branch, NRR (IPAS)
R. Correia, NRR

F. Talbot, NRR
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